
 

 

 

 

 

 

LIFE IN THE DIS LIBRARY-August/September, 2021 

The 2021-22 school year has gotten off to a great start in the DIS library!  All fifth and sixth 

grade students are visiting the library every week with their LA class.  And many students come 

on their own for book checkout.   

Our first lesson for 5th graders includes orientation so that they can become familiar with all 

parts of the library and what it has to offer.  Sixth graders enjoy a challenging Library 

Scavenger Hunt on their first visit.  Future lessons will give students practice in using our 

library system Destiny to search for books. 

Students are welcome to visit the library in the morning before school from 8:00 until the first 

period bell rings at 8:20 if they’d like to check out a book & read silently.   

FYI---We have school supplies for sale in the library:  poster board, pencils (both wooden and 

mechanical), pens (ballpoint and gel), highlighters, cap and large erasers and stretchy book 

covers. 

Exciting news!  Our Fall Book Fair is coming up October 22-29 & we could use your help!  Please 

look at the two Sign-Up Genius links below & see where you can pitch in!  Thanks so much!  Look 

for more details about the Fall Book Fair soon!   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D4CACAB2EAB9-book4 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D4CACAB2EAB9-durham 

Many thanks to my wonderful library moms who help to keep our library running smoothly & 

efficiently!  You are the best!     

Thanks for your continued support of the DIS library!   

Happy reading!  

Suzie Green—DIS Librarian--Suzanne.green@southlakecarroll.edu 
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